
5th July 2022 

 

Clerk to the Parish       Mr Dean Field 

Stoke Mandeville PC       6 Roblin Close 

Community Centre       Stoke Mandeville 

Eskdale Road        Aylesbury 

Stoke Mandeville       HP21 9DT 

HP22 5UJ        TEL: 07860 329046 

 

RE: Joining the Parish Council for the Stoke Leys Ward. 

 

Dear Tony Skeggs 

I am writing to you today with my intention to become a Parish Councilor representing the Stoke 

Leys ward. After reading and attending some meeting over the past few months, I now know what’s 

required from becoming a Parish Councillor and feel I can help/support its residents at a local level.  

I have lived in Stoke Leys since 1988 and have 38yrs experience in business and I have been the 

Managing Director for some 30yrs. Over these years we have helped many charities and 

organizations locally and now feel I can help and advice the local community and residents of Stoke 

Mandeville.  

I hope this gives you a brief insight into my back ground and if you need any further information, 

please feel free to contact me. 

 

Your sincerely  

 

 

 

Dean Field 


